
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

WORSHIP GUIDE 
January 8, 2023 

 

Welcome & Announcements 
 

Worship with Offering 
 

Since Jesus Came Into My Heart 
Victory In Jesus 

 

Centering Prayer Time 
 

My Savior, My God 
Jesus, Only Jesus 

 

Message From God’s Word 
Follow God: Abraham 
Genesis 12:1-9; 22:1-18 
Pastor Robert Weaver 

 

Invite: Trusting Jesus 
 

Closing: Victory In Jesus 

Office Hours: Mon - Thur. 8am-12pm 

 

 
RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE 

A Rotary-sponsored blood drive will be held on  
Tuesday, January 10th at the Vandalia Moose  

Lodge from 11AM-5PM. 
 

OFFERING ENVELOPES FOR 2023 
If you need offering envelopes for your giving in  

the new year let Rebecca know by calling or  
stopping by the church office during regular hours.  

 

FLOWER CALENDAR 
If you would like to display flowers on the Lord’s Supper 

 table next year, please sign up on the blue sheet on the  
table at the back of the Worship Center by printing  

your name next to the date(s). 
 

WELCOME CARDS 
Welcome Cards are on the back table and in the pews.  

If you are new or visiting our church, please fill out a welcome card 
and place in offering basket. At the bottom of the card is a place to 

request prayer or update a prayer request. Thank you. 
 

Worship Services are archived on the website: www.unityvan.com 

Email: office@unityvan.com 

Office Hrs. Mon.-Thur. 8am-12pm 



THINGS TO REMEMBER 

THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH 

 
SUNDAY, January 8 

  9:00am    Sunday School for Kids, Youth, and Adults 
10:15am    Morning Worship Service  
10:15am    Kids Own Worship - Preschool up to 6th grade 
10:15am    Nursery: Theresa Knebel & Cathy Kern 

 
WEDNESDAY, January 11 

  6:00pm    Kids Club185  
  6:00pm    Legacy Youth Group  

GIVING RECORDS FOR 2022 
There is a sign up sheet on the back table of 
the worship center for those that need a  
record of their 2022 tithes and offerings for 
tax purposes. Please write down your name 
and 2022 envelope number, and we will mail 
a giving statement to you. 

OASIS POTLUCK & COMING EVENTS 
OASIS will host a potluck Thursday, January 26th at 
11:30AM , here in the UBC fellowship hall. Invite a friend 

to come with you—you don’t have to 
be a “senior” to join in the fun! Meat 
will be furnished. Bring a dessert or 
side dish to share, your favorite 
games to play, and suggestions for 
OASIS day trips in February and 
March.  They will travel to Yoder’s 
Kitchen in Arthur, IL in April and to 

Moonshine in Casey, IL in May. 

NEW DIRECTORY UPDATES 
Please let us know if your contact  
information has changed so we may  
update our church directory. 2023  
directory additions/change forms are on 
the back table in the worship center.  
Drop your completed form  in an offering 
basket or the wall file by the office door.  

JANUARY IGNITE: NERF WARS 
Calling all 4th-6th graders!! Make plans to 
come and join in an evening of fun on  
Saturday, January 28th 4:00-7:00PM with 
Nerf Wars here in our UBC gym. Bring 
friends with you!! For more details contact 
JR Kleiboeker.  

DEACONS OF THE WEEK 
The Deacons of the week are available to assist 
church members and attenders with any needs 

and prayer concerns they may have.  
Contact them directly. 

 

Week of January 8th 
 

Rick Buckels & Tom Sutton 

The flowers displayed on the organ are  
from Charles and Linda Townsend in honor of 

Charles’s birthday, January 2nd and their 
wedding anniversary, January 9th. 


